To Whom it May Concern.
Please accept my endorsement of KB Systems, a valued development partner supporting us from their head office in Poland.

KB and our primary contact Kamil Kilianek have been a trusted resource since 2015 across several iterations of our business.
They have provided reliable, flexible, professional services at good value to our Canadian and US clients, from boutique to
multinational brands.

I would not hesitate to recommend the KB team for web and development projects in any sector.

Regards,

Rob Carter

Branding Director
Cell 226-271-0239
rc@creativega.ca
170 Hill Street
Gravenhurst, Ontario
P1P 1R2
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